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RELEASE OF “THRILL KILLER” CONCERNS ALLIANCE 

 

The news of early release from the Department of Corrections for 

Alfred Brissette, aka: “Thrill Killer” is both disturbing and unacceptable 

from the point of community safety by the non- profit organization,  

Alliance for Safe Communities.  

The fact that the primary concern from the Department of Corrections 

is that fiscal prudence trumps community safety should be considered 

unconscionable.  

 An unwitting and unknowing community in Rhode Island has been 

delegated the task of co- existing with an individual who committed 



one of the most heinous crimes in our states history. This should cause 

great concern to the residents who live, work, and play there. 

Given the coverage and efforts from several entities to draw attention 

to this “train wreck” agenda, the status quo remained the same. Alfred 

Brissette, a convicted murderer sentenced to 35 years, served only 13 

years of his sentence due to  earned “good time credits”, questionable 

rehabilitation programs, and the misguided judgement of an ineffective 

parole board’s review. 

The accountability of what may come from the poor judgement of 

those who moved forward with this decision may very well yield 

another innocent victim that falls prey to the nature of this monster in 

the future.   
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The Alliance for Safe Communities is a 501 3 C non- profit dedicated to assisting communities 

with their goal to live in a safe environment.  


